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HERTFORDSHIRE LOCAL PHARMACEUTICAL COMMITTEE


Unit 8 Weltech Centre, Ridgeway, Welwyn Garden City, Herts, AL7 2AA

Tel: 01707 390095       Fax: 01707 390124       Email: info@hertslpc.org.uk       www.hertslpc.org.uk


21 May 2015
Dear Contractor

We would like to tell you about a new exciting community initiative called ‘Beat the Street’. Beat the Street is a free community initiative designed to inspire children and adults to walk more and increase physical activity levels. The Public Health Agenda would like pharmacies to take a proactive role in opportunistic health promotion and the LPC would like Hertfordshire contractors to be fully integrated in the provision of primary care and public health services. The LPC would like Hertfordshire contractors to be at the heart of preventive ill health and health promotion and an inspiration to all contractors nationwide. 
From 3 June to 15 July 2015, the community will be able play a real life walking game in ‘Beat the Street’. Individuals are given a card (like an Oyster card) which they tap against boxes placed on lamp posts around the towns. Tapping more than one box records a journey. This will earn points that add up to achieve a goal and win prizes for their team or school. The four community areas taking part in the project are Watford, Hemel Hempstead, Broxbourne and Stevenage.  

If you want to order free leaflets to display in your pharmacy please contact Michelle Roberts at Michelle.Roberts@intelligenthealth.co.uk.  Further information about ‘Beat the Street’ can also be viewed on the LPC website at http://www.hertslpc.org.uk/pharmacy-resources/resources-and-information/beat-the-street/ 
Yours sincerely,
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Resham Bhumber
Pharmacy Services Support Manager
Hertfordshire LPC
Chair
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Executive Officer
Girish Mehta MRPharmS








Helen Musson 
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